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Sent: 20 August 2020 08:08
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Refined Issues and Options Consultation 2020

We live in Valley Park in Test Valley and have read the parish council newsletter recently posted to us. Our
view is that to reduce road traffic, Valley Park does need more local facilities, in particular a cafe or two
would help a lot. Possible locations for this could be around the leisure centre and/or near the surgery and
shops.

Greatly improved bus services would also help, in particular greater frequency of buses to and from
Winchester, Eastleigh and Southampton,



